
Lewtrenchard WI June Report 
 

Thirteen of us and partners met at 10.30am on June 12 at Ruth’s, we drove to 
Blisland for our annual day out. It took about 30 minutes to get there. We had a 
quick stop by the green then went on for a mile to the Camel trail where we parked 
and went for a leisurely stroll. 
 
Then back to Blisland where we were able to park by 
the green. Most of us opted for a pub lunch outside 
overlooking the green. At 2.30pm, we met Charles 
Whitehead for a guided tour through the churchyard 
and the church. Some parts of the church date back 
to the 11th century and other parts to the 15th 
century. The church had some impressive history 
and visitors including our now King Charles III & Queen Camilla. Charles was very 
knowledgeable and clearly passionate about the church & the village. 
 

It was a most enjoyable 
outing and everyone 
thoroughly enjoyed each 
other’s company. Blisland 
is well worth a visit, it has 
something for all ages and 
interests. 
 
We set off for home just 
before 4pm. 
 
 

Date and venue for next meeting: Monday July 10, 2023 at 7.30pm. The police 
have sadly cancelled Cyber Security, a new speaker to be advised. Interesting item 
beginning with ‘E’, don’t forget your flower of the month. 
 
June dates for your diary: 
 
13 - Walk 
20 - Coffee morning at Roadford Lake 
 
Don’t feel left out, Mary E is always on hand to organise a lift. 


